
Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to your safety and 

well-being, we are continually enhancing our safety protocols to ensure your peace of mind 

while visiting our facilities.  

Recent Improvements 

• Increased frequency of sanitization in all public areas. 

• Installation of hand sanitizing stations throughout our premises. 

• Enhanced training for our staff on health and safety practices. 

• Implementation of contactless check-in and payment options. 

We understand that your safety is of utmost importance, and we are dedicated to providing a safe 

environment for you and your loved ones. 

Your Feedback Matters 

We encourage you to share any thoughts or suggestions you may have regarding our safety 

measures. Your feedback is invaluable in helping us create a safe and welcoming atmosphere. 

Thank you for choosing us. We look forward to serving you safely and effectively. 

Sincerely, 

The Safety Team 


